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September 15, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: Richard Cobb, Director

RE: School Board Approval

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Dixon Intermediate — PARA Cheerleading/practice

East Milton Elementary — Girl Scout Troop 2817/meetings

Holley Navarre Intermediate — Girl Scout Troop 234/meetings

Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Pace Church of Christ/Christmas party
Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Tim Short & Kelly Allen/wedding & reception
Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Santa Rosa Press Gazette/seminar

Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Edward Jones/seminar

Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Bailes-Hammonds Wedding/wedding

Milton High — Girl Scouts of America/meeting

Russell Elementary — Redeemer Church of Pace/Sunday Worship

Sims Middle — Providence Chapel/worship service

West Navarre Intermediate — Girl Scout Council of FL Panhandle/meetings
West Navarre Intermediate — Child Evangelism Fellowship/Good News Club



